Hayns R, Dashish), P2
421-B South Bright Leaf Blvd. Smithfield, NC 27577
(919) 934-0961

June 9, 2022

Re: Solid Rock Facility
1267 Steward Road
Dunn, NC.

Att. Harnett County Inspections

Subject: Third Party Inspection

Dear Sir, Madam:

On June 06, 2022 I made an on-site visit to the proposed Solid Rock Facility located at
1267 Steward Road in Dunn, NC. The purpose of this visit was to act as a third party
inspection for the Harnett County Inspections. This visit was to verify the tightness of the
bolts and installation of steel members for the steel framing in accordance to section §.1
of the Specification for Structural Joint Using ASTM A325 or A490. The tightness of the
bolts was selected at a random selection for the 50°x120° Building.

Based on my inspection the nuts for the anchor bolts and the bolting of the stecl member
were installed in accordance to the approved specifications. If 1 can be of any more
assistance, please feel free to contact me.

If I can be of any more assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Yours truly,

Wayne R. Dashield, PE



